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Key organisations at hearing on environmental water 

On Tuesday 5 December the parliamentary inquiry into the management, governance and use of 

environmental water will hold its next public hearing. 

The Environment, Natural Resources and Regional Development Committee will hear from a range of 

organisations including the Murray-Darling Basin Authority and Victorian government agencies responsible for 

water management and the environment, as well as the Victorian Farmers Federation and representatives of 

the Wentworth Group of Concerned Scientists. 

The public hearing will be held from 9:30 am to 3:45 pm at 55 St Andrews Place, East Melbourne. It will also be 

webcast. 

The Committee’s inquiry is examining how well water for environmental purposes is being managed in Victoria. 

The hearing schedule and more details about the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website. 
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